
 

 

Notice of Peters Band Protection of Band Property By-Law 

PETERS BAND 

16870 Peters Road, Hope, BC, V0X 1L2, Tel: (604) 794-7059 

NOTICE IS GIVEN, that the Peters Band proposes to enact the Protection of Band Property By-
Law (hereafter referred to as the “Proposed Law”). 

DESCRIPTION OF PROPOSED LAW: The Proposed Law is by-law to ensure the 
management, control and protection of all band property of the Peters Band in the best interests 
of the Peters Band membership. It is enacted pursuant to section 81(1) of the Indian Act 
(Canada) which provides that the Peters Band Council may make by-laws for the observance of 
law and order, and with respect to any matter arising out of or ancillary to the exercise of these 
powers. The Peters Band Council has fiduciary responsibilities which include the management, 
control and protection of all band property of the Peters Band property in the best interests its 
members and for future generations; the Peters Band Council accordingly wishes to establish a 
comprehensive bylaw to ensure the good management, control and protection of the band 
property of Peters Band. 

A COPY OF THE PROPOSED LAW may be obtained from: Leanne Peters, Councillor of 
Peters Band at the Peters Band office (16870 Peters Road, Hope, BC). 

CONTACT INFORMATION: For further information or questions regarding the Proposed Law or 
this Notice, or make written representations regarding it, please contact Leanne Peters, 
Councillor of Peters Band at the Peters Band office (16870 Peters Road, Hope, BC), by 
telephone at (604) 794-7059 or by email at leanne_peters29@hotmail.com. 

  

Dated: November 19, 2015 
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